
March 12, 2024

Mr. James Morrill
Director of Facilities and Construction
Kansas City Public Schools

RE:  Asbestos Abatement / HHW Collection & Disposal Prior to Demolition of SE Annex.

Gerken Environmental has been retained by KC Public Schools to remove the asbestos containing 
materials and Household Hazardous Wastes in preparation of demolition of the building. 

General site working hours will be from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM - Monday through Friday.

All work will be performed under permit of the Kansas City Missouri Health Department - Air Quality 
Division

Gerken Environmental will utilize a locked storage container and a locked waste container placed close to 
the building.  Power needs will be provided by portable generator.

Roaming security provided by the school district.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us

Regards,

Dean Parsons
Vice President
Gerken Environmental




